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PUBLIC DISCLAIMER

The Health Records Officers’ Registration Board of Nigeria (HRORBN) hereby
notifies the general public that the following Health Information Management
Training Institutions are no longer recognized by the Board:

I. Kwara State University, Malete — Department of Health Information
Management and its affiliated programs.

2. University of Ibadan (U.I) Consult — Including all its campuses across the
country.

3. Elite International School of Health Technology, Zaria — The institution
and all its affiliates.

While some of these institutions may hold accreditation from the National
Universities Commission (NUC), the specific Health Information Management
programs are no longer acknowledged by HRORBN.

The public is advised that any engagement—whether academic, professional, or
business-related—with these institutions regarding Health Information
Management is done at their own risk.
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For furtherinquiries or verification, please contact HRORBN.

Office: 10 Kukawa Street, Off Gimbiya, by lkole, Area 11, Garki-Abuja. :
Tel: 0803 610 9596, 0902 2220101 E-mail: bgbam2011@gmail.com, hrorbnyaba@gmail.com



